
     

  
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Stormont House School Matters 
Our vision 

Achievement for all in a unique world-class school 

Stormont House School, Downs Park Road, London E5 8NP. Tel No (020) 8985 4245 
Website: www.stormonthouse.hackney.sch.uk  Email: info@stormonthouse.hackney.sch.uk 

Twitter: 
Week ending 26/05/2023 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Monday 5 June 
First day back after Half term 

& 
11A Exam: English Language I/GCSE Paper 1 

 
Tuesday 6 June 

London Youth Games Athletics (Students who qualified attending) 
 

Wednesday 7 & Thursday 8 June 
Yr 12 Duke of Edinburgh Qualifying Expedition 

 
Wednesday 7 June 

Yr 11 Exam: Maths iGCSE Paper 2  
 

Friday 9 June 
Culture Day 

 

 
Green Frog Tombola Winners 

 
Key Stage 3 Winner 

Jordan – Y8 
Key Stage 4 & 5 Winner 

Juwon – Y11 
 

WELL DONE! 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Exams 

Some of Year 11 have now begun to sit there I/GCSE 
exams with Maths IGCSE Paper 1 and Chemistry GCSE 
Paper 1 having already taken place. All parents/carers of 
those students entered for I/GCSEs will already have 
received an individualised timetable in the post and 
several reminder texts but to confirm those I/GCSE exams 
remaining are as follows: 
 
• Monday 5th June - English Language GCSE Paper 1 
• Wednesday 7th June – Maths IGCSE Paper 2  
• Monday 12th June - English Language GCSE Paper 2 
• Tuesday 13th June - Chemistry GCSE Paper 2 
 
If your child is struggling with exam stress there is some 
really useful tips and support on Young Minds 
www.youngminds.org.uk/young-person/coping-with-
life/exam-stress/  

http://www.stormonthouse.hackney.sch.uk/
mailto:info@stormonthouse.hackney.sch.uk
http://www.youngminds.org.uk/young-person/coping-with-life/exam-stress/
http://www.youngminds.org.uk/young-person/coping-with-life/exam-stress/


 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

Information Station took place for the second year running on Thursday 25 May 2023. The 
event was very well attended and Parents/Carers had the opportunity to speak to, as well as 
gain information from a variety of exhibitors. Our wonderful Chef Educator and cooks made a 

delicious Curry taster dish with roti, which was enjoyed by all.  
 

We would like to say Thank you to all of the exhibitors and staff who made this event possible. 
The school will be holding this event again next academic year and we plan to make it even 

bigger & better! 
 

  
 

 
 

  



 

                     
                    

                          
                          
                   
                          
                        
                      
       

                                                                  
                                                                   
                                                                     

                 

                                                                   
                                                                     
                                                                 

                         



 
 
 
 



 
 
 


